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27 September 1963

Colonel C. J., Stattler, Jr.
Executive to ACS/Intelligence
United States Air Force
4A932, The Pentagon

Dear Colonel Stattler:

reference is made to the letter of Mr. Kirkpatrick
to Gefieral Thomas regarding insignia for use in the United
States Intelligence Board conference room,

As a result of our discussion with the interior designer,
it has been decided that it would be best to use plaques. The
plaque of your agency which you have loaned to us is entirely
satisfactory and we would appreciate authorization to keep ‘it\_y
and post it in the room.

Thank you very much for your help on this project.

James @. Reber RS
Chairman SN
Fine Arts Commission
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